
State Senator-Elect 
Jesse J Bjorkman 
PO Box 8293 
Nikiski, AK 99635 
 
December 6, 2022 
 
Assembly President 
Brent Johnson 
144 N Binkley 
Soldotna, AK 9966 
 
President Johnson, 
 
It truly has been my honor to represent the people of Nikiski on the Kenai Peninsula Borough 

Assembly. I am thankful to have worked with you, other assembly members, and our amazing 

Borough staff as we push toward a more prosperous future for Kenai Peninsula residents.   

 

I am proud that as an Assembly we stand for common sense. We have improved public safety by 

hiring more firefighters and paramedics, advocated for wildland fire safety, prioritized our senior 

centers, appropriately funded our schools, improved election security, supported the 2nd 

Amendment rights of Alaskans, advocated for investigative grand juries, and worked to ensure 

that our Assembly oversees local government that is responsive and trustworthy. 
 

Now a new chapter is unfolding. The people of Senate District D have chosen me as their State 

Senator.  In order to fully commit to what that position requires, I must resign my seat on the Kenai 

Peninsula Borough Assembly. My resignation from the Borough Assembly is effective January 

16, 2023 at 11:59 p.m.  I hope that whoever replaces me will be a trusted and respected member 

of our community. Our new member should be dedicated to honoring the history of our area, while 

looking for opportunities to promote economic growth in both resource production and recreation. 

 

I look forward to continuing to work with you all from my new role in the State Senate. Please 

have a Merry Christmas and an excellent New Year filled with taking courageous action toward 

a prosperous future. 

 

Sincerely, 
State Senator-Elect 
Jesse J Bjorkman 


